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Ministry of External Affairs (MEA), Government of India has launched

the “Scholarship Programme for Diaspora Children” (SPDC) for the academic

year 2022-23 for the Children of NRIs/PIOs/OCIs for pursuing undergraduate

courses in several disciplines in India.

2. The last date for submission of online applications on the SPDC portal

has been extended till 21 December, 2022.

3. For more details on SPDC click here 

https://www.cgierbil.gov.in/pdf/SPDC%20Guidelines%20for%20AY%202022-23.pdf

